Weekly Update from the Mayor

Week of October 12 - October 18

Open Door Meetings	
Who	What
Meeting with Business	Regarding the SD43
Meeting with Councillor	Regarding Acting Mayor role

Other Meetings

- 1. Closed Finance Committee Meeting
- 2. Finance Committee Meeting
- 3. Committee of the Whole Meeting
- 4. Meeting with staff regarding SD43

Phone Calls

1. Phone message from business regarding sales pitch to consider new product

Events Attended

1. Marine Mammal Research Facility Tour

Media:

News 1130

Tri City News

Canadian Press

Global News

BellMedia

CKNW

CBC

Correspondence (In)

- 1. Email from citizen regarding comments to Council and opening up OCP
- 2. Email from citizen regarding support for Ribfest
- 3. Email from citizen regarding support for Ribfest
- 4. Email from citizen regarding support for Ribfest
- 5. Email from citizen regarding support for Ribfest
- 6. Email from citizen regarding support for Ribfest
- 7. Email from citizen regarding comments to Mayor
- 8. Email from citizen regarding support for Ribfest
- 9. Email from citizen regarding firesmart home assessment
- 10. Email from citizen regarding CPAC/James Rd project/developer guidelines
- 11. Email from citizen regarding support for Ribfest
- 12. Email from citizens regarding Bert Flinn ROW
- 13. Email from citizen regarding comments to Mayor
- 14. Email from citizen regarding Hallowe'en fireworks
- 15. Letter from business regarding Bert Flinn ROW
- 16. Email from City Manager regarding OCP/Community Consultation Letters
- 17. Email from Canadian Press regarding leave of absence
- 18. Email from CKNW regarding leave of absence
- 19. Email from CKNW regarding leave of absence
- 20. Email from Global News regarding leave of absence
- 21. Email from Bell Media regarding interview request
- 22. Email from Vancouver Sun regarding leave of absence
- 23. Email from EA regarding storey heights for Moody Centre, James Rd & OCP Review

Weekly Update from the Mayor

Week of October 12 - October 18

- 24. Email from EA regarding Spike Awards
- 25. Email from citizen regarding comments to Mayor
- 26. Email from citizen regarding Bert Flinn Park
- 27. Email from City Manager regarding Suter Brook concerns
- 28. Email from Black Press Media regarding leave of absence
- 29. Email from Tri City News regarding leave of absence
- 30. Email from Bell Media regarding leave of absence
- 31. Email from News 1130 regarding leave of absence
- 32. Email from staff regarding Google Verification Codes
- 33. Email from staff regarding SD43
- 34. Email from EA regarding invitation to Generate 2019 Clean Energy BC
- 35. Email from staff regarding OCP Amendments Consultation Summaries
- 36. Email from citizen regarding upcoming Marine Mammal Research Facility Tour
- 37. Email from citizen regarding Iona Wastewater Plant Upgrade, Metro Van
- 38. Email from citizen regarding Iona Wastewater Plant Upgrade, Metro Van
- 39. Email from citizen regarding Iona Wastewater Plant Upgrade, Metro Van
- 40. Email from citizen regarding Iona Wastewater Plant Upgrade, Metro Van
- 41. Email from citizen regarding Iona Wastewater Plant Upgrade, Metro Van
- 42. Email from citizen regarding Iona Wastewater Plant Upgrade, Metro Van
- 43. Email from citizen regarding Iona Wastewater Plant Upgrade, Metro Van
- 44. Email from citizen regarding Iona Wastewater Plant Upgrade, Metro Van
- 45. Email from citizen regarding Iona Wastewater Plant Upgrade, Metro Van
- 46. Email from citizen regarding comments to Council
- 47. Email from LMLGA attaching October Newsletter
- 48. Email from Councillor providing response to citizen
- 49. Email from business regarding George Massey Tunnel Project
- 50. Email from citizen regarding welcome back
- 51. Email from City Manager regarding parking on St. Johns adjacent to Aragon building
- 52. Email from City Manager regarding TUP Application
- 53. Email from citizen regarding inappropriate use of audio system
- 54. Email from City Manager regarding resident issue
- 55. Email from City Manager regarding resident issue
- 56. Email from business regarding SD43 School Site
- 57. Email from City Manager regarding Staff Action Plan congratulations
- 58. Email from staff regarding Electronic Agendas
- 59. Email from City Manager regarding Neighbourhood Traffic Calming Glenayre-Glencoe Crosswalk
- 60. Email from citizen regarding response to Suter Brook Issues
- 61. Email from Metro Vancouver regarding resident issue
- 62. Email from staff regarding storey heights for Moody Centre, James Road
- 63. Email from EA regarding 2019 Spike Awards

Correspondence (Out)

- 1. Email to staff regarding Google Verification Codes
- 2. Email to City Manager regarding resident issue
- 3. Email to Councillor regarding theatre audio system
- 4. Email to EA approving 2020 Theatre dates
- 5. Email to staff regarding SD43
- 6. Email to business regarding PETA letter
- 7. Email to City Manager regarding OCP/Community Consultation Letters

Weekly Update from the Mayor

Week of October 12 - October 18

- 8. Email to citizen replying to her email
- 9. Email to Canadian Press regarding leave of absence
- 10. Email to CKNW regarding leave of absence
- 11. Email to CKNW regarding leave of absence
- 12. Email to Global News regarding leave of absence
- 13. Email to Bell Media regarding interview request
- 14. Email to City Manager regarding Events Policy
- 16. Email to staff regarding Motions
- 17. Email to CBC News regarding leave of absence
- 18. Email to citizen regarding comments to Mayor
- 19. Email to citizen regarding Bert Flinn Park
- 20. Email to Bell Media regarding leave of absence
- 21. Email to Tri City News regarding leave of absence
- 22. Email to News1130 regarding leave of absence
- 23. Email to Black Press Media regarding leave of absence
- 24. Email to City Manager regarding Suter Brook concerns
- 25. Email to EA regarding Marine Mammal Research Tour
- 26. Email to City Manager regarding storey heights for Moody Centre, James Rd
- 28. Email to City Manager regarding OCP
- 30. Email to City Manager regarding business issue
- 31. Email to citizen regarding Suter Brook issues
- 32. Email to Metro Vancouver regarding resident issue